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From: Laurentiu Orban <orbanlaurentiu@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2010 5:05 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Every trader is responsible for his actions and will decide for himself the level of risk. You should not
restrict the leverage. Leave the leverage at the discretion of the traders
Free trading for free people!

Sincerely
Laurentiu Orban.



